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8th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of students in Year 11,  
 
Thank you for your efforts in ensuring a successful return to school for your child.  We have seen some 
excellent work in lessons already and the positive mindset and determination of the students is 
evident.  
 
This is a reminder that we will be holding our Year 11 Information Evening for students and parents 
at 6pm virtually on Monday (11th September).  
 
You will receive a meeting invitation and login on Monday morning.  Please keep a close eye on your 
emails.  
 
It is the expectation that all parents and students attend and log into the meeting.  We hope you find 
this useful.  I attach to this email the following documents that I will reference in the meeting:  

• Year 11 Survival Guide  
• Year 11 Key Dates and Milestone 

If you would like to ask any questions in advance of the meeting, this is your last chance to submit 
these via the MS form below:  
 
 https://forms.office.com/e/xNxBe2ySgY 
 
I look forward to speaking with you on Monday.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr R McBeth  
Senior Teacher (Head of Year 11 and KS4) 
mrmcbeth@beths.bexley.sch.uk 
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